Class	Attendance
	16 December 2016
Eagle Owls	91.0%
Hawk Owls	94.1%
Grey Owls	91.5%
Screech Owls	96.4%
Barn Owls	90.0%
Tawny Owls	93.4%
Snowy Owls	93.4%
Elf Owls	88.7%
Boobook Owls	88.7%
Little Owls	86.9%
Sooty Owls	78.6%
Owlets AM	87.4%
Owlets PM	54.3%
Whole School Attendance 96%	

Fab First Week!

School Target 96%

We've had a fantastic first week back and it's been lovely to see so many happy, smiling and enthusiastic learners around school – let's keep it up!

Young Voices

UKS2 are EXTREMELY excited because Young Voices is just around the corner! The concert will be happening on Wednesday 11th January. Keep your eye on Facebook for updates and photographs throughout the day!

Special Mentions Award

This Week's Winners Are:-

Eagle Owls: Tyler Manion and Emma Griffiths Hawk Owls: Aleisha Clarke and Chad Leigh

Grey Owls: Taylor Clarke and Demi Rimmington
Screech Owls: Tilly Jowett-Etherington and Blake Brett

Barn Owls: Alex Hirst and Sapphire Watson
Tawny Owls: Abby Barnard and Scarlet Booth
Snowy Owls: Brooke Thomas and Jake French
Elf Owls: Kodi Senior and Henley Johnson
Boobook Owls: Ruby Kennedy and Daniel Pickering

Little Owls: Darcie Leach and Lacey-May Kirk
Sooty Owls: Nathan Sibanda and Ava-Leigh Bywater



Personal Details

Please remember to let the office know any change of contact details especially telephone numbers and addresses. It is very distressing for a child that is ill, if we cannot contact a parent or carer.

Permission Booklets

If there are any changes to your child's permission booklet, please remember to inform the school office, as soon as possible. Permissions include photography for publication on school website, consents for local visits and sporting fixtures, food tasting sessions and medical details and allergies.

If you are unsure if you have completed a booklet, the school office will be able to check for you or provide you with a copy.

Have a great weekend

Yours in Partnership

Miss S Barnett